
 
 
 

COVID Safety Measures for In-Person Events 

As of September 1, 2021 – policies subject to change. 

 

Due to the recent increase in COVID infections, the following policies will be in place for all 
in-person continuing medical education conferences.  We understand there are differing 

opinions about mitigation measures, and we ask that everyone show respect to each other’s comfort 
levels. Our goal is to create a safe and comfortable learning environment to the extent possible. 

 

 
Masks will be required for all participants and event staff regardless of 
vaccination status.  We encourage you to bring your own mask, however, masks will 

be available at the check-in table for your convenience.  If you are not feeling well at 
the time of the conference, we ask that you stay home. 
 

 
 

Meeting space will be set up with socially distanced seating.   
 
 

 

Hand sanitizer stations will be available throughout the conference space. 
 
 
 

 
We encourage participants to bring a personal tablet or mobile device to 

enhance the conference experience.  Low/no-contact participation will be 
encouraged throughout the conference to the extent feasible, such as, questions 

for presenters submitted via text message; conference syllabus and presenter slides 
available online 


